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Employment Verifications

All employment verification inquiries received from third parties are to be referred to the Office of Human
Resources, the office authorized to respond. Responses will be limited to dates of employment and positions held.
Salary information may be released by the Office of Human Resources upon written authorization from the

employee.
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